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WHAT WE HAVE DONE:

Hello Spring! What an amazing way we have started the new season, we wanted
to start by saying a massive THANK YOU for all your support you have given us
with our recent fundraising events! Our welly waddle was a huge success and the
children absolutely loved getting stuck in with our water play activities and creating
the biggest puddles they could (even the ladies got stuck in)! From this event we
have managed to raise just under £250.00 so once again thank you so much from
the whole team!

Also a big congratulations to Beatrice’s mummy who was lucky enough to win our
special Mother’s day raffle! Keep your eyes peeled for the upcoming fundraising
events and we will keep you updated with Moose’s (our sponsor puppy) journey!

This month all we have all been very busy creating literacy boxes following on from
our company staff training day. Across the nursery each room continues to have a
focused book of the week and a simple Makaton sign which are updated every
week on Parentzone. Whilst creating these boxes we have made and used props
from lots of the children’s favourite nursery rhymes and we have also been
introducing lots of new ones that we learnt! These literacy boxes are proving to be
a great success at building the children’s confidence, enhancing their
communication and language development and teaching lots of new vocabulary.

In Little lambs’ the children have enjoyed enhancing their keyworker boxes and are &%
still very interested in creating family books so if you have any updated family
pictures we would love to see!

In Duckling’s the children have learnt all about the different animals in our world
and we have been enhancing our pet African land snail’'s home!

In Farmer’s the children have been learning about the world around us and what
makes us different by focusing on different types of celebrations, the differences
between our families and the different types of schools that the school leavers will
be attending!

WHAT WE WILL BE DOING NEXT:

In Little lambs: The main focus will be sensory play! Be prepared for lots of creative
and messy activities where the children can focus on exploring all their senses!

In Ducklings: The main focus will be enhancing our outdoor environment as we
begin to plant seeds and change our garden ready for Spring!

In Farmers: The main focus will be learning about different occupations and what
each child would like to be when they grow up!

Dates for the Diary:

THURSDAY 6TH APRIL — EASTER BONNET PARADE AND EASTER EGG HUNT!
FRIDAY 7TH APRIL - GOOD FRIDAY BANK HOLIDAY NURSERY CLOSED
MONDAY 10TH APRIL - EASTER MONDAY NURSERY CLOSED
THURSDAY 13TH & FRIDAY 14TH - RECYCLING DAYS!

Please bring in your recyclable items for us to explore in preparation for Earth day!
FRIDAY 21ST APRIL - EID AL FITR PARTY DAY!

MONDAY 17TH APRIL- FRIDAY 21ST APRIL - EARTH DAY 2023

Across the week we will be celebrating Earth Day by planting seeds/trees, being an artist
and encouraging the children to look after our environment!

MONDAY 1ST MAY — MAY DAY BANK HOLIDAY NURSERY CLOSED

FRIDAY 5TH MAY — CORONATION PARTY DAY!
Dress up as a King or Queen and enjoy your celebration!

Our Contact Details are as follows:-

Or keep in touch with iConnect/ParentZone, please ask a member of staff if you need help



